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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Terry Martino, Executive Director 
 
FROM: Kathy Regan, Deputy Director, Planning 

   
 
DATE:  May 29, 2015  
 
RE:  Meacham Lake Campground Unit Management Plan (UMP) Amendment 
 
 
 
This amendment is for the relocation of the Meacham Lake Boat Launch.   Agency staff 
has reviewed the Initial Draft Amendment to the Meacham Lake Public Campground 
Unit Management Plan, dated August 1993, which includes the relocation of the boat 
launch as an approved management action. 
 
The 1993 UMP contemplates an improved trailered boat launching site and describes 
the planning process necessary to evaluate the size, design, and location for the facility.  
It also indicates that an amendment to the UMP will be necessary before the project is 
undertaken.  This amendment fulfills that need.  The design and location proposed will 
meet the current and future needs of visitors to Meacham Lake while avoiding sensitive 
habitat and limiting shoreline disturbance.  
 
The Agency has not received any public comment regarding this amendment. The 
Department has received public comment and their responses are addressed in the 
Proposed Final UMP amendment. 
 
The Meacham Lake Campground UMP Amendment, dated December, 2014, conforms 
to the general guidelines and criteria of the Adirondack Park State Land Master Plan.   
 
 


